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PUBLIC COMMENT - Council File ( #14-0588 or #14-0589)

Rebekka Taubman <bekkakai@hotmail.com> Fri, Aug 8, 2014 at 6:17 AM
To: "Adam.Lid@LACity.org" <adam.lid@lacity.org>

Dear Chairman O'Farrell and honorable committee members,

| am against adding little league fields to Crystal Springs Paicnic Facility reducing area available for group
and individual picnicking, free play and relaxation.

Please spend the money improving Lemon Grove Recreation Center instead where more you
could build a second level to the basket ball courts and have four ball playing courts.

-Bekka



